
MALVERN FESTIVAL CHORUS 
 

Minutes of a Special General Meeting  
Held on the 24th January 2023 at the end of rehearsal  

in St Edmunds Hall, College Road, Malvern and also on Zoom 
 

 
45 members were in attendance plus 7 on Zoom. 
Kevin Ilsley (Chairman) confirmed that those on Zoom could vote in the same way as those 
attending in person. 
 
The meeting had been called to vote on the following proposal:  
 
“In order to keep the financial year in line with the Concert season of the Malvern Festival 
Chorus, it is proposed to extend the current financial year by 2 weeks from 30/06/23 to 
14/07/23.” 
 
Ian Thomas (Treasurer) noted that the final concert of the season is on Saturday 1st July. 
 

The proposal was put to the meeting by Ian Thomas and seconded by Alan Peffers. 
 
Members voted unanimously in favour of the proposal. 
 
Kevin Ilsley thanked everyone for attending and closed the meeting at 9.15 pm. 


